
New Castle Budget Committee 
Notice of Public Hearing 
FY 2025 Town Budget 

 
Persuant to NH RSA 32:V I , notice is hereby 
given that the New Castle Budget Committee 
will conduct a Public Hearing for the          
Town Budget at the Recreation Center 
MacomberRoom, 301 Wentworth Road,        
New Castle NH, beginning at 5:00 pm on 
Tuesday, April 2, 2024, to review and receive 
public comment on the proposed                   
FY 2025 Town Budget and Warrant. 
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